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February 10, 2022     Contact: Lieutenant Nick Nicholas  

(562) 799-4100 ext. 1160  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   nnicholas@sealbeachca.gov 
     

GUM GROVE PARK TEMPORARILY CLOSED DUE TO FIRE DANGER 
 
 

Seal Beach, CA – Gum Grove Park has been temporarily closed due to increased fire 

danger amidst high winds and heat. 

 

Out of an abundance of caution, the City of Seal Beach has temporarily closed Gum 

Grove Park.  The National Weather Service has issued a wind advisory until 4:00pm 

today, and a heat advisory through Sunday.  This closure will help mitigate the risk of 

fire in the park.   

 

The City of Seal Beach will advise the public when the park is reopened. 

 

For updated information, please follow the Seal Beach Police Department on social 

media @sealbeachpolice and sign up for Nixle alerts by texting your zip code to 

888777. 
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